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Dep Mayor Stephanie Jaworski  

Councillor Martin Lang  

Councillor Sam McDonell 

Councillor Rebecca Luck 

Highlights of South Glengarry council meeting decisions, policy changes and municipal announcements. 

Meeting Highlights:  

Presentations: 
Oath of Office-Councillor Luck 

New Business: 
Appointment of Councillor Luck to COA 

Appointment of Interim Treasurer  

SDG Historic Plaque Project 

Glen Walter Water and Wastewater servicing 

Master Plan -Final Report 

Municipal Modernization Program Intake 3 

 

Other Business: 
Resolution-Abandoned Cemeteries 

Resolution- Joint and Several Liability 

 

For Information Only: 
Accessibility Multi-Year Plan 
Municipal Modernization Program Intake 3 

Municipal Modernization Intake 2 

Asset Management Update 
Update - Per Diem and Mileage  
Consent Summary 2021 
Letter - The Year of the Garden 
 

Committee Reports: 
Environment Committee  
Agricultural Resource Committee 
Committee of Adjustment  
Heritage Advisory Committee  
RRCA Meeting Highlights  
SDG County Council  
 

FULL AGENDA       MEETING VIDEO 

Welcome Rebecca Luck 

   

Next Meeting Date: Tuesday, February 22nd, 2022. 

www.southglengarry.com 
 

 

Next Meeting Date: Tuesday, February 22nd, 2022 

SDG Historical Plaque Project  

The plaque project will see the creation of three (3) 

plaques in each lower tier municipality of SDG. The 

plaques will include reproductions of historic photos and 

content and preferably will be located on township-

owned property or public lands that are easily accessible 

by the public. Council approved the location for the SG 

plaques in Green valley, Glen Walter and The Peanut Line.  

Council Newsletter  

February 7, 2022  

 Virtual Meeting via Zoom  

 South Glengarry, Ontario 

Municipal Modernization  

 

 

Councillor Luck was sworn into 

office February 7, 2022, following 

her appointment to the vacant office 

of Councillor at the Regular 

Councillor Meeting January 17, 

2022. Luck presently lives in 

Williamstown and loves South 

Glengarry’s quality of life, cultural 

heritage, and people.  

We are excited to have Rebecca Join 

our Council for the remainder of the 

term! (Photo courtesy of EVB 

Engineering)                                      

 

 

 

 

(Photo courtesy of EVB 

Engineering 

The Township has been approved for funding up to 

$152,640.00 through the MMP Intake 3. Funds 

received will help the Township analyze options for 

digitization of both accounts receivable and accounts 

payable, human resources processes and overall 

operations as a means to adapting to remote work 

and reducing overall costs.  

Contact: Kelli Campeau,  

Director of Corporate Services/Clerk 

kcampeau@southglengarry.com 

613-347-1166 x 2102 

 

613-347-1166 x 2102 

https://www.southglengarry.com/en/municipal-services/resources/Documents/2022-Agendas/2022-02-07_-Agenda.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjAnC-X9Pm9fRfApAtN58Cg
mailto:kcampeau@southglengarry.com

